
 
         
 
November 13, 2014 
 
        
TO:   Public Safety Committee 
    
REGARDING: Public Safety Committee Meeting 
 
 
There will be a Public Safety Committee meeting on November 19, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. in 
Council Chambers.  
 

AGENDA 
 
1. Public Input 

 
2. Sprinklers 

 
3. Academy Street – wrong way signage 

 
4. YMCA signage request 

 
5. New Soccer Field parking concerns (update) 

 
6. Other 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Mayor and City Council 
 Chief Michael Allen 
 Deputy Chief Scott Dumas 
 Mr. Peter Nourse     
 Mr. Michael Bezanson       
 Ms. Laura Miller 
 Ms. Lisa Clark   

City of Rochester, New Hampshire 
CITY COUNCIL 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
31 Wakefield Street • Rochester, NH 03867 

(603) 332-1167 
www.RochesterNH.net 

 

http://www.rochesternh.net/


From: Laura Miller
To: Samantha Rodgerson
Cc: Michael Bezanson
Subject: Academy Street
Date: Thursday, October 23, 2014 12:26:16 PM

Hello,
We received a call here at DPW regarding  some vehicles going the wrong way on Academy Street. 
 Marylou  Dignham is looking to get some sort of signage to indicate that that entrance is a one way. 
 
Thank You
Laura Miller
Secretary II, DPW

mailto:/O=CITYOFROCHESTER/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LAURA.MILLER
mailto:samantha.rodgerson@rochesternh.net
mailto:michael.bezanson@rochesternh.net


        

 

  

               

               
  

November 10, 2014 

Lisa Clark 
Department of Public Works 
31 Wakefield St. 
Rochester, NH 03867 
 
Dear Ms. Clark, 
 
I am writing to request permission to place directional signage on Ten 
Rod Road for The Granite YMCA.  The Granite YMCA has a branch, the 
YMCA of Strafford Country, located on Industrial Way.  We have been in 
that location for approximately 2 years, but we do not have signage 
indicating that is where we are located. 
 
We have frequent feedback from the community stating that they cannot 
find us and don’t know where our building is.  We provide services to 
many families and individuals in the Rochester community, and hope to 
provide even more services to the community in the future. 
 
I spoke with Jim Grant and he advised that I contact you for approval.  I 
have enclosed a map of the area and indicated our preferred location for 
the signage.  The YMCA would pay for the signage and the installation 
and would donate the sign to the town.   
 
We very much desire to become an integral part of the community, and 
expand our services to meet the growing needs in the area.  Signage will 
help us to reach that goal.  If there are further actions that need to be 
taken to gain approval, please let me know.  Thank you so much for your 
consideration. 
 
Julie Costello 
 
 
 
 
District Vice President 
The Granite YMCA 
jcostello@graniteymca.org 
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